Message

Henderson, Katie

From: Gilliam, Allen

Sent: Friday, June 12, 2009 2:08 PM
To: ‘ohaggans@mestek.com’; 'djumper@mestek.com’
Cc: Henderson, Katie; 'jbeazley@sbcglobal.net’

Subject: Airtherm's (ARP001019) 3-09 Semi-Annual Report (Forrest City AR0020087)

Odell and Dwight,
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A review of your March '09 semi-annual report indicated it was complete and your samples were compliant with the Metal

Finishing limitations in 40 CFR 433.15.

Copper has been slightly elevated (but, below federal limitations) on this current and the previous semi-annual report. it may be
prudent to sample the city's potable water for copper to ascertain if this could be the source since your "cleaning process" and raw

material do not contain the element.
Sincerely,

Allen Gilliam
ADEQ State Pretreatment Coordinator
501.682.0625

cc: Katie Henderson ("Pretreatment Reports")
Jim Beazley/Forrest City Wastewater Utility Manager

6/12/2009

NPDES PERMIT FILE
NPDES 7 q@&;@ @res ‘8>7
AFIN # 0 D-CO032
< Parmit PN
— \,L,a,x.,spx ndence
CnﬂiClJl bc*r'k' “‘

A}




